
1. Question: Will the new 8KVA UPS’s be replacing existing UPS’s that are 
hardwired and if so, what model? 

 
Answer: Yes, the locations will be at the Jr. High School (2) and CE 
Vail Elementary (1). 
 
 
Any Questions about the RFP please refer them to ERate@laferiasd.org. 
 
All responses will be posted with an addendum. 
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